
OUR PICKET HIGHLIGHTS
Providence prioritizes its profits, but we’re fighting for our patients!

Our picket on Wednesday, April 28 was well attended. Nurses, other Queen staff, local elected officials 
(including Napa Mayor Scott Sedgley), and labor allies from the Napa-Solano Central Labor Council all 
joined our picket line. Countless Napa community members 
honked to show their support while driving by or dropped by to 
pick up information about why we were outside. 

Management definitely took notice, too. They sent out a 
memo about our picket and claimed we are making “inaccurate 
assertions” about their profits and cash reserves — these are 
publicly available from their own reports!

Our informational picket showed that we are united to 
reject Providence’s cuts! We won’t stop fighting until 
Providence gets the message: 

No more cuts! Invest in our hospital!

If you have questions, or to get involved in the fight for improvements to our working conditions, reach out to your 
department’s Steward or NUHW organizer Tyler Kissinger (510-883-3479 or tkissinger@nuhw.org).
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